The Potter’s House

ADDICTION RECOVERY & DISCIPLESHIP MINISTRY

The Potter’s House
Three Phase Recovery Partnership Plan

The Potter’s house offers a three-phase program to connect with the needs of
each individual. Through the completed application and interview process a
mutual decision can conclude the appropriate phase as the entry point to align
with the best help for each person'’s individual situations.

Phase One Program

Phase one is an intensive program for overcoming addiction and other areas of life's
dysfunctions. The program will:

* Provide a supervised and structured environment for life changing addiction recovery and
a Christian discipleship experience.

* Inspire individuals for experiencing a life transforming relationship with Jesus Christ.

e Offer strategic counseling and a healing pathway for each person to be an overcomer of
issues of the past.

e Develop new principles of decision making, prepare individuals for future employment
and create skills as a leader in the home, church and community.

* Help organize a strong support system of mentors and coaches.

Phase Two Program

Phase Two is a supervised residential program to:

* Provide a safe space while transitioning to mainstream.

e Provide a place to grow in discipleship and faith

e Assist in employment and other practical aspects of healthy living.
e Work at reconciliation of relationships within family etc.

* Develop financial responsibility through financial management and development of a
debt reduction/savings plan.

* Provide counseling, group teaching, recovery therapy, and leadership opportunities.



Phase Three Program

Phase Three provides a safe and affordable long term housing opportunity in a Christ —
centered environment. The plan provides:

e Rooms to rent for a reasonable monthly fee.
* Supervised setting with weekly Bible studies

e A positive, safe environment for ongoing self-directed discipleship and growth

Students agree to fully invest in the program by following directions and applying the life
principles learned on an ongoing basis. Students will maintain a positive attitude toward the
staff, other students, teachers, volunteers and the program.



